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May 29, 1974

Dear Julia:

Have been intending for some time to mail a check to
Agondonter to help cover postage - so just thought I

would write you a little note and send it to you. You can
fill it in - if you will to either F.U. S.L.A. or Agondonter -
whichever it should be. We do very much enjoy it!

Are many of you going to Chicago? I think we will have
8 or 10 - which isn't bad, considering the cost. We are
all looking forward to seeing everyone again and think
the arrangement in the college will be great.

Had a really beautiful weekend with Barbara Newsom and
the Kaasas City group the 11th of this month. Peter &
France Sarfaty were there and I really do enjoy them too.

We are so lucky to have Paul as President - we all so
very much enjoyed him and think he is just great! Was
pleased about John Hales coming in to headquarters - he
is badly needed - and I think will be perfect for the job.

How are things going for you? Am looking forward to
having some time with you and by our going a day early
perhaps it can work out this year. We always seem SO
rushed but think the extra day and all staying at the same
place should make a lot of diéference.

Peter showed us some of your work on the birds - it
really is excellent work and should sell. Give everyone

my love - and let me hear from you.
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